
IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT THE FUTURE OF  

THE FRIENDS OF PENNYPACKER MILLS 

 

In October of 2025 the current Executive Board President will not be running for re-
election, and the Treasurer will be stepping down.  Currently, there is no one to replace 
them.  The Board has dwindled so that the only remaining members will be the 
Secretary and one at-large member.   

If no one comes forward as candidates for the open positions, THE FRIENDS OF 
PENNYPACKER MILLS WILL FOLD BY THE END OF CALENDAR YEAR 2025. 


